

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL

An OHSAS 18001: 2007 Certified Institution

NOTICE FOR CLASSES III to V

SUBMISSION OF ASSIGNMENTS AND QUIZZES

Dear Guardians,

Please refer to our notice dated May 20, 2020 informing you that your wards should start using their own log in credentials on the School's Skolaro app and portal, to send back assignments to their teachers as well as to take quizzes etc., which cannot be done through the parents' credentials. We would strongly advise that log in / access by your wards should be under your supervision.

Although we have started uploading quizzes for Mathematics and English for Classes IV and V on a trial basis, it has been noticed that the submissions from students are few in number. Please treat this seriously and kindly urge your wards to view the quizzes and submit them before the due date, using the school portal. They need to practise doing so because gradually we are going to start evaluating and marking the students on these quizzes. Submission cannot be done using the downloaded app.

The students' portal can be accessed through a browser on a computer or mobile device by visiting www.skolaro.com and clicking on "Login". Students can log in to the portal with their user name in the form of xx-xxxx.spk where xx-xxxx stands for the Student ID. For example, if the Student ID is 10-1234, then the User ID will be 10-1234.spk

For the first time log ins, the default password has been set as date of birth in ddmmyyyy format preceded by an "s". For example, if date of birth of a student is April 10, 2008, then the password will be s10042008. The password MUST be reset after the first login. For those who have already registered and changed their password, no further action is needed on this front.

We wish our students good health and happiness and urge them to follow our instructions in our endeavour to keep the flame of knowledge burning bright.

Thank you.

Principal

07.07.2020